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Honorable Chairperson, 
 
 
We appreciate the measures taken by the Government of Philippines to enhance its 

overall engagement with ILO and express confidence that the constructive 

engagement between the parties would help address all issues under consideration 

amicably.  

 

Pakistan has taken positive note of Philippine Government’s commitment to 

upholding and safeguarding Freedom of Association. 

 

We support the Philippine Government's ongoing efforts to foster collaboration and 

address concerns. This commitment is evident in the strengthened tripartite bodies, 

which play a vital role in investigating and resolving cases. 

 

We acknowledge the steps taken by the Government of Philippines towards the 

implementation of Convention-87 within the ILO’s tripartite framework. 

 
 
 I thank you.  
 

           Statement 


